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The first year students went skiing 

from January 19th to 21th. We went to 

Sugadaira in Nagano. It was snowing 

and the first day was very cold. The 

beginners always fell down. While 

piled at the top of the hill, we could 

slide easily down the hill. At first the 

beginners wanted to give up, but after 

practicing they wanted to come to ski 

again! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

    

         

It was very cold in Sugadaira in Nagano prefecture.  Sugadaira is the 

second coldest place in Japan. The skiing area was very beautiful and large.  

The food at the hotel was also delicious.  We enjoyed eating with our 

classmates. The hotel was also nice.  Skiing was difficult at first but we could 

all enjoy the final day all together. 

      

  

 

 

 

 

The skiing trip will always be a good school memory for us. 

We are looking forward to next year’s activites. 

 

       （*^_^*） 

 The second graders had a day at work program from January 20th to 22th. 

 they worked at a supermarket, the recycle center, a work place for the  

 handicapped, a convenience store, a senior citizens care center, and 

 a nursery school.  

    At the nursery school they played tag with the nursery school children 

 and helped the teachers. The nursery school children’s smiles made the 

second grade students happy.  It was a good chance to learn about working 

hard. The second grade students will work hard in the future.  

They want make use of the things they learned.                                                                      

 

at a convenience store         at a super market            at a nursery school                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Visiting Yokota Base 

We, the members of English club, 

visited Yokota Base to meet some 

American students on February 11th.  

We looked around the junior high school 

and had a chance to introduce ourselves 

in English.  And 

we also enjoyed 

 eating lunch in 

the cafeteria of 

the school. It was  

our first time to use dollars.  

It was exciting.  We want them to visit 

our school next time.      

 

The editor’s postscript 

 Did you enjoy this news letter? 

The third graders are going to graduate 

from our school next month. We hope  

they will enjoy the rest ot their school 

life! (Risa, Komugi, Ririna, Yuka, Yuka, 

Miiyu, Suzuka, Maaya, Riko, Riko)   



 


